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Sarah Tran
UN Global Compact
685 Third Avenue
New York
NY 10017
4th May 2021

Dear Sarah

You may be aware that on 5th April 2021, G4S plc was acquired by Allied Universal, a
leading security and facility services company in North America.

A period of integration is now underway. This has necessitated a delay to the publication of
G4S’s Sustainability Report for 2020, from which we submit our UN Global Compact
Communication on Progress.

Please accept this letter as our request for a period of grace and an extension to the current
Communication on Progress reporting deadline of 9th April 2020.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Nigel Lockwood
Head of Government Relations & CSR
G4S plc

cc. Steve Kenzie (UNGC UK Network)
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